
Messages of Gratitude
and Inspiration!

Submit by:  June 11th         Raffle:  June 14th

What: Invitation for parents and caregivers to submit photos or stories of
gratitude and inspiration as we close out the 2020-2021 school year.

Significance: We all recognize that the year has been a challenge that none of us
could have imagined.  Despite all that we have experienced, there were
so many people working to support others.  As we know, it
takes continued efforts with families, caregivers, students,
community members, and NHPS to connect and support
each other.  While we all may be in different places as the
end of the school year approaches, we can all join virtual
hands and share our stories.

As a community, we can acknowledge and honor those
that have made a difference this year.

Actions: Using the padlet found here:

Find the column representing the person or
people you want to acknowledge.  You can
make it anonymous, or put your name and
email on the comment you share.

Raffle: If you include your name, and email in the
document listed below you will be entered
into a raffle.  Google Doc to enter names and
email information here.

Another
Option:

If you like, we would also like to see photos of the
wonderful activities and examples of wellness
during the 2020-2021 year.  You can upload and
share into the folder found HERE. If photos are
included, you are giving us permission to use
them for future publications.  Please only add
photos you have permission to share.

If you prefer, you can email the your positive stories or photos to:
monica.abbott@new-haven.k12.ct.us

#NHPSWeConnect

https://padlet.com/monica_abbott/cv1ztgkrk4n27ldo
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1zPAFEoVHDR3zdsOTP0pRh6nOqH07v19He7su2rEMobA/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/13yYHy9cz7GKC_1lLm-Mu2bcl6c0FDbIo?usp=sharing
mailto:monica.abbott@new-haven.k12.ct.us



